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Tammy Hodgman

From: Barry A. Tibbetts

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 3:10 PM

To: Tammy Hodgman

Cc: Barry A. Tibbetts

Subject: Fwd: Rezoning Opposition.  FOR AGENDA CORRESPONDENCE

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Erik Hanson <jeh288@gmail.com> 

Subject: Rezoning Opposition 

Date: October 23, 2023 at 2:50:12 PM EDT 

To: towncouncil@windhammaine.us 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

I am a town of Windham resident and am writing to you to share my opposition to re-zoning 919 Anglers 

Road from a Farm zone to a Commercial zone. The zoning change will negatively impact the 

environment and will disrupt the ecosystem, health, and quality of Pettingill Pond and Chaffin Pond. The 

development and growth of this particular area in Windham seems shortsighted and irresponsible. It 

seems like as a town, we are slowly removing recreational areas to increase commercial growth and it 

isn't clear whose best interest the decisions are made in. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

Joseph Hanson 

3 Hidden Pines Dr 

Windham, ME 04062 

 


